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RESPONSE TO QUESTION(S) RECEIVED FROM SHAREHOLDER(S) PRIOR TO THE COMPANY’S ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

 

Shareholders and investors of Hanwell Holdings Limited (the “Company”) are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the securities of the Company. Persons 
who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult their stockbroker, bank manager, solicitor, accountant or other professional adviser. As announced 
earlier, the Board will not be addressing question(s) at the Annual General Meeting (“AGM”). Instead, the Company will provide its response(s) to question(s) that 
are received from shareholders ahead of the AGM. 
 
The Company refers to the question(s) received from shareholders ahead of the AGM to be held on 29 April 2021 at 10.00 a.m. by way of electronic means. 
Question(s) received from shareholder(s) but are not provided with any response are essentially due to reasons of commercial sensitivity or not substantial and 
not relevant. The Company wishes to provide its response(s) to question(s) that are substantial and relevant that relate to the Company, as set out below. 

 
Question Response 

Hanwell has a lot of good products that can be sold as a bundle 
package and deliver directly to households. Any plans to set 
up Hanwell's e-commerce channel to sell direct to customers? 
Any plans to work with Shopee and Lazada to sell products as 
a bundle package? 

 

We are working with Shopee, Lazada, Redmart, Amazon, Qoo10 and other e-commerce 
platforms. Our bundle package is mainly for new launches and exclusive campaign. For 
Hanwell’s own e-commerce platform, we are in exploratory stage. 
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